
 

 

 

Dear Dr. Adel Zeynampour 

 

On behalf of the "19th International Congress on Minimally Invasive Surgery and Techniques", we would like to send an 
invitation to you to participate in the upcoming event, to be held from 22 to 24 January 2025 at Olympic Hotel. This congress 
is being organized with the effort of Shahid Beheshti Medical University.  

We believe that your expertise and experience would greatly contribute to the success of this congress. We are looking 
forward to your kind participation. 

Please find the schedule for your session below. 

1. Speaker, Hegmataneh Hall, Date: 1/22/2025 (Shamsi Date: 1403/11/03), Start Time: 16:20, End Time: 16:40 
(Tehran, UTC+03:30), Title: Laparoscopic Approach To Splenic Flexure Colon Tumors 

 

Nasser Malekpour 
Secretary of the Congress 

 


